Further Issues from the Chairs’ Meeting

Issues relating to Team Focus

This paragraph to be taken at item 16 of the Agenda 

 
The District Chairs’ Meeting identified a number of concerns about the proposed shape of the connexional team beyond 2008.  Concern was expressed:  about the proposal to create two new senior officers who will carry responsibility for leadership across the whole connexion without sufficient detail being given as to how these officers will relate to other collective and collegial leadership structures in the church, that decisions about the overall shape of the team should not be made in advance of the presentation of the findings of the ground clearing projects,  that there should be a full assessment of the impact of proposals that give any new responsibilities to the districts. The District Chairs assure the Council that they are eager to engage positively in the development of proposals through this coming year and request that the Methodist Council should allow the Chairs’ Meeting to see detailed proposals as these are developed and in sufficient time for them to offer constructive comment.  

To help effective engagement the chairs have arranged, in addition to their January meeting, a meeting on the morning of April 24th.  

 

 

 Extending Discipleship and Exploring Vocation

This paragraph to be taken at item 18 of the Agenda

 

The meeting asked that the following understanding should be shared with the Council:

 

“In the light of the decisions of Conference 2006 concerning Extending Discipleship and Exploring Vocation and The Future Configuration of Training Institutions, the chairs ask the Methodist Council to affirm the decision of the Chairs’ Meeting, held on October 5th 2006,  that the districts continue to implement Extending Discipleship and Exploring Vocation as if the section of the report on the future configuration of training institutions regarding training hubs was approved.  

We ask the Methodist Council to look seriously, and as a matter of urgency, at those areas of the connexion where the delivery of Extending Discipleship and Exploring Vocation appears not to be workable and to give clear guidelines to the Chairs’ Meeting in advance of its meeting with the Officers of Formation in Ministry in January.” 

 

